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And the Winner Isé2016 Holiday Card Contest 

Celebration  

The Brown Rudnick Center for 

the Public Interest and Founda-

tion Relationship Grantee, Vol-

unteer Lawyers for the Arts of 

Massachusetts (VLA-MA), have 

held their longstanding "holiday 

card contest." This collaboration 

invites Boston public school 

students to submit original art-

work, with winning entries cho-

sen to be one of Brown Rudnick's 

holiday card offerings. The judging of the artwork took place in Brown 

Rudnick's Boston office, with 12 participating schools and over 300 

art entries!  

The 2016 winner titled ñWinter Treesò was created by student 

Kathrine Knuyen, age 7, from the Roger Clap School. Also recognized 

were 25 additional winners in categories for Artistic Merit, Middle 

School, High School and People's Choice.  

On December 6th, at Brown Rudnick, contestants, their teachers and 

families, and Brown Rudnick staff, partners and Brown Rudnick 

Charitable Foundation board members gathered to celebrate this 

yearôs winners at an awards reception hosted by the contest sponsor, 

Brown Rudnickôs Center for the Public Interest.  

Continued on page2.  
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Cover story continued...  

The first -place winner had her artwork made into a holiday card, 

which is used by the Firm and sold by VLA-MA. Every winning stu-

dent received an award certificate and art supplies. 

Created in 2004 to support arts education in Boston Public Schools, 

the contest has provided an opportunity for educators to engage stu-

dents in an art enrichment program. The contest was initiated with a 

grant from the Brown Rudnick Charitable Foundation and with assis-

tance from the Brown Rudnick Center for the Public Interest, as well 

as through the support of the Boston Public Schools. 
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Card Winner  
ñWinter Treesò 

Kathrine Nguyen  

Artistic Merit  
ñUntitledò 

Paige Robinson  

Middle School Winner  
ñUntitledò 

Melanie Nunez Serena  

High School Winner  
ñA Season Scent ò 
Lily Granados  
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Hartford Lunch with the Mark Twain House & 

Museum  

The Center Executive Director Al Wallis, Foundation Board Secretary 

Doug Cohen, partners, associates and staff gathered in the Brown 

Rudnick Hartford office to host 2016 Relationship Grantee Mark 

Twain House & Museum for a special presentation on  November 

17th.  

Participants engaged in a conversation with the 25 sophomore stu-

dents from Capital Preparatory Magnet Schoolôs summer program 

studying Mark Twain's Huckleberry Finn. Students discussed the 

essays they each wrote in response to the question, "What can we 

learn, if anything, about eliminating racism through Mark Twain and 

Adventures of Huckleberry Finn?ò  

The mission of The Mark Twain House & Museum is to foster an ap-

preciation of the legacy of Mark Twain as one of our nation's defining 

cultural figures, and to demonstrate the continuing relevance of his 

work, life and times.  
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Mousetrap Event in London  

London Foundation Relationship Grantee Mousetrap hosted a team of 

Brown Rudnick attorneys and staff at a relaxed performance of Mam-

ma Mia! for families of children with special needs.  

ñA BIG Thank you to Mousetrap for offering this amazing  

opportunity  and to all your sponsors and the cast of Mamma Mia,  

for their patience and understanding on the night and for making it  

 a special night out as a complete family for the first time!  

THANK YOU!ò 

ñWe absolutely salute all of you!! We are blown away by the  

huge amount of time and effort that goes into every relaxed  

performance. The attention to detail...the sensitivity of all  

involved and the amazing resource booklets you provide are  

absolutely incredible.... making sure that the fun and  

excitement begin way before the performance itself. The staff  

on the night were so warm and friendly. It was a "golden evening  

for us all" and my older daughters were able to lose their  

inhibitions and were clapping and singing away alongside their  

special needs sister.... the sight was absolutely heart-warming.ò 
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Send us your 

photos!  

foundation news  

What does the Center mean to 

you? Has a Relationship Grant or 

Community Grant helped your 

school, or helped bring an inno-

vative educational program to 

life? Maybe as a lawyer, your 

work on a pro bono matter helped 

make a difference in someoneôs 

life. Or, perhaps you participated 

in a volunteer day organized by 

the Center that you found partic-

ularly fulfi lling. Share your expe-

rience with us!  

You can also post photos to the Brown Rudnick Facebook  

page at and donôt forget to include #CenterSelfie! 

To participate, send your digital photo (with proper photo 

credit and a brief caption) to Elizabeth McGeoy   

(By submitting your photo you agree that you are responsible for 

ensuring that you have the right to submit the photos, including 

authorization for the photos use by the Center and Foundation from 

anyone appearing in the photo.)  
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Pictured above Xue Yi Liao (Sherri) 

Brown Rudnick Summer Intern  

https://www.facebook.com/Brown-Rudnick-LLP-283665665070333/
mailto:emcgeoy@brownrudnick.com?subject=Center%20Photo%20
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In early October Center for the Public Interest Executive Director Al 

Wallis and Center Coordinator Elizabeth McGeoy visited Children's 

Friends, a head start program in Providence, RI and recent Founda-

tion Community Grantee.  The grant allowed creation of a learning 

gardening project. Grant applicant Jacquelyn Bell accompanied by 

colleagues David Caprio, Lisa Ferrucci and Amy Peters gave a tour of 

the Head Start  location and garden project that provided teachers 

with a hands on learning tool to encourage healthy eating and STEM 

learning for low income children ages 3-5. 

Brussel sprouts, tomatoes and many other vegetables were used in 

conjunction with related books and learning resources that captured 

the interest of over 90 students at Children's Friends. 

Children's Friends Garden Grant  


